
Holderness Recreation Board Meeting 

10 July 2023 

Board Members Present:      Wendy Werner, Director,    Tom Stepp (chair),  Peter Francesco (Selectman )   Biff 

Sutcliffe (secretary),     Jenny Evans,       Adar Fejes,     Nate Fuller,    Maryanna Swanson 

This meeting was held in person at the Town Hall. 

 

1)   Minutes - the minutes of 12 June 2023 were accepted. 

 

2). Budgets: NA - 

 

3) Beach Update: 

 • Wendy shared the wonderful news that she has hired a young lady to work fulltime as our Beach 

Attendant.  The interview went well, and Wendy is confident that we are now in good shape.   

 • In general, there seems to have been no real issues – the Beach is clean and no major infractions have 

been reported.  The high water and heavy rains have made the “stream end” of the beach extra soft and messy. 

  

4) Programs: 

 • Pickle Ball – 20 active participants – going well 

 • Summer Concert Series – The first evening went well and a last sponsor has brought the total to $3,900 

in sponsorships.  Nate is pleased with how well the evening went.  The Food Truck service has received good 

reviews.   

 • Tennis – not as popular as previous years but is otherwise OK. 

5) Summer Escape -  

 • Other than a few strep throat illnesses, the summer is progressing well.  Wendy mentioned that the 

staffing is strong.  

 • Swim Lessons – today was the first day and was rained out -  

 

6) Other – 

 NA 

 

7)  Next meeting: 14th of August 2023 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

George Sutcliffe 

Secretary 


